
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2023 

 

 
 
French Club:  Come join Lake Central's very own French Circle from 2:15 to 3 on Thursday, November 30 in 
room C107.  We will be learning about Christmas traditions in France. To go along with these French 
traditions, we have some fun Christmas arts and crafts planned, as well as snacks! You don't need to speak 
French to join, it's all about learning the culture! 

Science Olympiad:  Lake Central Science Olympiad will be selling candy grams for $1 during now through 
Friday, December 8.  Stop by their table on Main Street. 

Recycle for Sight Program: The East Chicago Leos are hosting a Recycle for Sight Program at LC all 
throughout the month of November. These glasses will be distributed to needy villages in Mexico. Please bring 
any and all glasses, including readers, to the guidance office by November 30.  See flyer on bulletin boards for 
more details. 

Pajama Drive:  Lake Central Volleyball and Football Teams are hosting its third annual Pajama Drive beginning 

November 20 through December 1.  Classes are asked to donate according to pajama sizes. 

Freshmen: Newborn – 24 months 
Sophomores:  2T – 7 

Juniors:  8 -16 

Seniors:  Adult Small – XXL 
 

N Teens: N-Teens is seeking donations of children's books for local child care centers. Please consider 

donating gently used or new books from Monday, November 27 to Wednesday, December 13. Please bring 

books to Mrs. Collard's room - E121. 

Student Council: The Student Council is holding a Monetary/Toy Drive from now through Friday, December 

1.  Toys can be brought in and donated through PTE classes, and/or dropped off in the bins located inside 

Door A and just outside of the Guidance office. Please do not wrap the donated toys per the request of the 
Salvation Army. There is a greater need for toys/items for children in the pre-teen age group, again, per the 

request of the Salvation Army. Monetary donations can be given in buckets found in PTE classrooms or via 

Venmo: @Lisa Groszek. 

 
Senior Baby Ads: Senior Baby Ads are now available for purchase! You can purchase them by 
visiting  yearbookordercenter.com. Use the school code 3361 to begin designing. Click on START YOUR AD. 
Baby ads are due by Friday, December 8. 
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